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August 13, 2024

Mr. Graham Steele
Nunavut Information and Privacy Commissioner

RE: Request for Access Review Department File: 1029-20-2324FS16152
IPC File: 24-134, Review Report: 24 — 269 — RR

Dear Mr. Steele,

| acknowledge receipt of your letter dated August 6, 2024, and the enclosed Review Report 24-
269-RR.

In compliance with Section 36 of the Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Act,
Department of Family Services’ officials have reviewed the recommendations outlined in the
report. | am writing to inform your office of my decision to fully implement the recommendations
outlined in section 81, 82 and 83 of the Review Report.

Attached to this letter is the final disclosure package (Disclosure package 5) which is also being
sent to the applicant. This package contains the following disclosures:

a) Pages 13 and 14 - Disclosure Package 2

b) Page 64 - Disclosure Package 3

c) Page 278 - Disclosure Package 3

d) Pages 369 to 380 - Disclosure Package 3

e) Previously undisclosed records in package 1 with exception to page 4 where discretion
has been applied

f) Previously undisclosed Record Package 2 with exception to records on other children

Family Services remains committed to ensuring accountability and complying with the directives
of your office.

P.O. Box 2410 C.P. 2410 867-975-5070 (T)



Regards,

4@%@@%

Honourable Margaret Nakashuk
Minister of Family Services

Cc. Mr. Jonathan Ellsworth, Deputy Minister, Family Services

P.O. Box 2410 C.P. 2410 867-975-5070 (T)



